
The House Judiciary Committee  

Chair Sanchez  

Co-Chair Bynum  

Members of the Committee:  

 

HB 4005 is a bad bill. It infringes on my right to self protection and protection of family 

and property and others. Locked up guns cannot be accessed quickly enough to 

provide the protection I may need. Please vote no on the bill.  

 

Best regards,  

 

Sam T. Sapp 


